Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2009 5:42 PM

To: 'george.net’

Cc: Micki Costa

Subject: RE: RO0429 Neighborhood concern regarding excavation
George,

Your proposal appears reasonable. Please provide an updated notification with the new excavation start date of
October 12, 2009 to the residents of the four contiguous properties to the site.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: george.net [mailto:wege@cal.net]

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2009 4:55 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Micki Costa; George Converse

Subject: Re: RO0429 Neighborhood concern regarding excavation

Jerry,

| spoke with the contractor, he wanted to go by October 12, weather permitting. | was called by one of the neighbors on
9-14-09. 30 days including that date is 10-13-09. The notices were mailed on 9-11-09. We would like to stage onto the
site and start excavating the clean overburden on 10-12-09.

Regards,

George Converse

————— Original Message -----

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: George Converse

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2009 4:37 PM

Subject: RO0429 Neighborhood concern regarding excavation

Given the level of concern regarding nuisance conditions during the proposed excavation at 4035 Park Boulevard in
Oakland, the notification period of 7 days is not adequate and must be extended to 30 days. Therefore, excavation can
begin no earlier than October 14, 2009. Please provide a firm schedule for the start of excavation as soon as possible.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




